
The Executive Committee members discussed and established the plan of action of the Network. 
They also prepared the first Annual Meeting of the Network, held in Puerto Rico on July 20, 
2000, in conjunction with the Second General Assembly of the COPA. Representatives of 
Central American countries Women's Committees, of the Central American Parliament, of the 
Latino-American Parliament as well as representatives of networks of women parliamentarians 
from the United States and Brazil also participated in this meeting. 


